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COVID-19 SFSP Update

Updated guidelines from the Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) concerning the food program during
the school closure due to the coronavirus COVID-19 discourages schools from delivering meals across
school district lines if the home district is operating a food program during the closure. Brady ISD is
operaling a meal program during the COVID-19 closure.

In keeping with the guidelines from The Texas Department of Agriculture, Lohn ISD will discontinue the
delivery of meals to Brady and Melvin. We will deliver meals at noon on Tuesday, March 24, 2020, as we
have done: however, this will be our last delivery for meals in Brady or Melvin unless or until there are
changes in guidelines from TDA.

We appreciate you supporting our food program, and we do not want any of our students going without
meals. We have contacted Brady 1SD with information to let them know to be ready for additional students
needing meals beginning Wednesday, March 25. We urge you to continue to take advantage of the food
program during the COVID-19 closure.

Brenda Ruiz is the contact person for the Brady ISD meals; her contact number is 597-2529. If no answer,
leave a message with your phone number. Currently, Brady 1SD has curb-side pickup for all students at
the high school from11:00 am through 12:30 pm Monday-Friday. They are making both breakfast and
lunch pickup available during this time (2 meals in 1 stop). Students must be in the vehicle to be able to
get meals. They will also deliver, but you must make arrangements prior to getting delivery.

Please contact us if you need assistance in getting the meals lined up with Brady ISD.

Stay healthy and practice the guidelines from the CDC and DSHS.
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